Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
Suwannee River Water Management District
The Suwannee River Water Management District announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, January 26, 2022, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Online. Attendees can register for the event with the following link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5211724018960984592

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of the meeting is to conduct a workshop for the public regarding the upcoming minimum levels that are being established for Lake Hampton (also known as Hampton Lake).
One or more Governing Board members from the District may attend the Workshop.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: by visiting www.MySuwanneeRiver.com/calendar. The agenda will be posted seven days before the meeting.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: District Clerk, (386)329-4127. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice). If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Louis Mantini, SRWMD, 9225 CR 49, Live Oak, FL 32060, (386)362-1001, LFM@srwmd.org.
